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My name is Nancy Grant. I'm writing from Portland and I am writing in support of 
LD 956.  
It is time to finally extend the Down East Sunrise Trail to Calais! I have ridden the 
part of the trail from Ellsworth to Ayers Junction and have seen first hand that the 
trail provides a valuable transportation and recreation resource to locals and visitors. I
also know that these kinds of trails stimulate small local businesses that support the 
trail users and develop the local economy.
A focused and informed group of stakeholders went through the RUAC process and a 
majority voted to authorize the 12 mile stretch to interim trail.
Let's move this opportunity ahead by voting in support of LD 956!
Thanks.


